CHATER JUNIOR SCHOOL

Addiscombe Road, Watford WD18 0WN

Email: admin@chaterjm.herts.sch.uk

Telephone: 01923 446686

Web site: www.chaterjm.herts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Peter McEntee





20th June 2019

Dear Parent

Year 6 trip to The Making of Harry Potter, Leavesden Studios Monday 1st July 2019

An educational trip has been planned for Year 6 to visit The Making of Harry Potter Tour at Warner Bros. Studios, Leavesden on Monday 1st July. Travel will be by coach returning to school by 3.20pm. Your child will need a packed lunch with a non-fizzy drink in a plastic bottle/carton. The children should dress in school uniform with comfortable shoes.

We are asking for a contribution of £18 per pupil towards the cost of this trip. We realise the expense of this trip but it is a wonderful opportunity for the children to see the Harry Potter film set, especially as they have been studying the books in school. If we do not receive sufficient payments, however, the visit will be unable to take place and will be cancelled.

Please complete and return to school the slip below with £18 by **28**th **June**, or let us know if you have paid electronically through the School Gateway. If paying by cheque, please make cheques payable to **Chater Junior School**.

There will be the opportunity of visiting the shop at the end of the tour. If you would like your child to buy a souvenir, please send them with pocket money of up to £15 only in a named purse.

Yours sincerely

| Mr P McEntee Headteacher |
|---|
| × |
| Child's name |
| give permission for my child to go on the trip to Warner Bros Studios, Leavesden on Monday 1st July 2019. |
| ☐ I enclose £18 herewith, or |
| ☐ I have paid £18 using the School Gateway |
| Signed (parent/carer) |
| Emergency contact telephone number |